[bookmark: _GoBack]School photos – Monday October 2nd 2017
Dear Parents 
Tempest Photography will be coming in to school from 8.30am on Monday 2nd October to take individual photographs of all the children in school.  Siblings will be photographed together.  If you would like an additional photograph of your child/ren with a younger sibling who is not yet at Hutton Rudby Primary – this can be done at 8.30am in the school hall.  Please arrange to bring your younger child to school at 8.30am if you would like to have this photograph taken and could you please advise the office that you would like to take up this option.
Thank you.
Mr M Kelly – Head Teacher







			

